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History 
 

In History we are learning about the 
ancient Egyptians, building on our 
learning from Spring 1 when we 

learned about ancient civilisations. We 
will learn about the process of 

mummification, the importance of the 
pyramids and why they were built, the 

River Nile and compare life now to 
then.   

 

Welcome back after half term!  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get 
in touch via class dojo and we will get back to you as 
soon as possible.   Mr Newsham & Miss Hargreaves. 

 

Beech Class  

Literacy 
In our Literacy lessons, we will explore the story. The Rage of the Sea Witch. We 
will read and explore characters thoughts and feelings and write our own version 
of it. After this, we will move into non-fiction writing creating a non-chronology 
report based on our learning in history.  
Spelling – Spelling tests are every Friday. Please support your child at home 
learn them. Spelling is essential to children’s learning and last half term, many 
children struggled with their spelling. Learning them at home by copying them 
out or using spelling frame makes HUGE difference. 
                                             

 
 

   

              Mathematics 
We will learn about co-ordinates, 
fractions and recap column addition & 
subtraction.  
 
As always, remember to use TT- 
Rockstars. This term (June), Year 4 
children will take part in the national 
multiplication check so regular 
practice is essential. 

 

Physical Education  
This half term our PE 
sessions take place on 

Tuesday mornings. Full PE 
kits should be worn all day on 
this day.  That includes the 
red PE t-shirt, black shorts 
and jogging bottoms, school 

jumper and pumps. 
 

Computing 
 

We will further develop our 
knowledge of coding and 

learn how to code. We will 
learn how to describe and 

create an interactive screen. 
 
 
 
 

 

Design Technology  
 

In Design Technology we will learning 
about health eating, cooking 

techniques and making our own savoury 
meal.  

 

Homework – Children can complete the tasks in any order and either place 
their books in the homework basket when they have completed a task or 

upload to Class Dojo. 
 
 

Reading books need to be brought back in to school every day.  Make sure 
you are reading at home at least 3 times per week.  You can read the 

books you are given from school and books on Bug Club too.  
 

 Science  
In science, the focus will be on 
light and shadows. We will learn 
about natural light and unnatural 
light. We will also learn about how 
shadows are formed and why our 
shadows appear to move 
throughout the day. Further to 
this, we will also learn about the 
sun.  

 
 
 

  
  

 


